				COUNCIL REPORT JANUARY 2021
During this unusual and hectic year, I am so grateful for the work of our pastor and the combined Covid committee.  Their leadership and patience has brought us through some tough times.
In spite of the unknown this congregation has stepped up to the challenge   and where able to meet our obligations and maintained all our contracts for 2020.
After a long journey the sale of the dirt parking lot was finalized!
The council in March applied for the PPP program (federal assistance during Covid to help pay some of the personnel expenses) We were awarded a grant of   $4125.00        
The budget for 2020 was met and budget for 2021 was approved and passed.
Going forward into 2021 with the support and faith of the congregation we will get through this together.
Thank you to all.
With God’s help we will continue to serve.
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